Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor
Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum
To: Honorable Town Board
From: Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor
Date: August 3, 2021
Subject: Deer Task Force

Dear Colleagues,

A member of the Deer Task Force, Britney-Bay Croyle, has been unable to attend meetings or
remain in contact with the Deer Task Force facilitator, Cynnie Gaasch. Therefore, I request that
Ms. Croyle be removed from the task force effective immediately. As she was one of the
professionals nominated by me, I will work to identify a qualified member for your approval.



